Hart County Fire Board

Dec 13, 2008

The Hart County Fire Board met on Saturday, December 13, 2008 at 11 am at the Central Fire Department with the following members present, Mark Hill, Teddy Gibson, Stan O’Bannon, David Ray, Joseph Haley, Randall Simpson, and Mike Milford. Jerry Byrum, Alan Daniels was also present.  

Randall Simpson acting as chairperson in the absence of Marshall Norton, called the meeting to order and let Chief Byrum be in charge of the meeting.  
David T Ray reported the $4189.00 was made off the $500 Wal-Mart gift card fundraiser for Lavonda Byrum in addition to the Hart County Fire Department paying for the $500 gift card and the pring of the tickets.  

Chief Byrum stated that the SOG’s need to be changed to state: 

1) That the dress uniform will be navy blue and the Chief and Assistant Chief will a wear white shirt and navy pants. 

2) Every Fireman needs Driver Training every year. 

3) Every Fireman will take an Officer’s class. 

Chief Byrum stated that he had some complaints about Firemen that came to meetings and did not do training and got pay for the meetings.  The Board instructed Alan Daniels to come up with a checklist for Firemen to be checked off on, so that all Firemen will be able to do all Fire Department work.  Alan will e-mail it to everyone to approve it. 

Chief Byrum reminded: 

1) Everyone that they need to wear turn out gear at all fires.  Alan Daniels stated that we need to put an extra helmet on the engines just in case someone forgets their turnout gear, they could run the Engine.  
2) Stated that everyone needs to check on with the IC at all fires. 

3) Do not speed going to fires. 

4) Firemen can not go to other station fires unless they are in the area or IC calls for more manpower.

5) Firemen that do not have the Mod I can only go to fires that their station is paged for.  

The board discussed which fire frequency to use and we decided to use the fire page frequency. 

Chief Byrum is going to meet with Terrell Partain about the 1st Responder program and hopefully get some of the problems worked out.  If any one has any concerns let Chief Byrum know. 

Hartwell Energy has given a donation to the Fire Department and six rit’s packs were bought.  Training is planned for them in the near future. 

Mike Milford made a motion to adjourn.  
